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STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON U.S. SENATOR RAND PAUL’S 

EFFORT TO DEFUND PLANNED PARENTHOOD 
  

“Planned Parenthood first opened its doors in New York almost 100 years ago. Today, U.S. 

Senator Rand Paul wants to close the doors of the most trusted women’s health care provider in 

the country. His reason has everything to do with politics and nothing to do with health care. 

Planned Parenthood serves 76,000 New Yorkers a year with sexual and reproductive health 

services. If New Yorkers have anything to do with it – and they do – Planned Parenthood will 

continue to connect New Yorkers to care for another 100 years, turning no one away.” 
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